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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA  

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

DATE: February 10, 2023 

TO:  Division Superintendents 

FROM:  Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT:  Opportunities to Participate in the Review and Revision of the 2017 

English Standards of Learning   

On February 2, 2023, the Virginia Department of Education (VDOE) presented to the Board of 

Education the review and revision process of the 2017 English Standards of Learning. A 

Timeline for the Review and Revision of the English Standards of Learning is included.  

An important part of the Standards of Learning review process is to seek input from parents, K-

12 educators, faculty from institutions of higher education, the employment community, military 

representatives, professional education organizations, experts in the field, and the general public. 

The current 2017 English Standards of Learning can be found here. Submit comments using this 

form or by emailing vdoe.english@doe.virginia.gov. Comments will be received February 10, 

2023 through March 13, 2023.  

The Virginia Department of Education will host several opportunities for the community to 

provide feedback on the 2017 English Standards of Learning. These community engagement 

sessions will allow for participants to contribute directly to the review of the 2017 English 

Standards of Learning with VDOE staff. Dates and locations will be communicated in future 

correspondence. 

For more information, please contact Jill Nogueras, English Coordinator, Office of Humanities, 

at (804) 225-2227 or jill.nogueras@doe.virginia.gov. 
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https://www.doe.virginia.gov/?navid=1181
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/42373/638109551706761593
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/?navid=466
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qeUKYsFOoE-GQV2fOGxzCd8hdxELigFCu4IlJjXnbKRUNjBMWUozVzBXNEM3TzhLSFpBS1FOVEQwTy4u
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